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From: Bobbie Selinger <BSELINGE@regina.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2022 12:57 PM
To: Janine Daradich <JRDARADI@regina.ca>; Hayley Gislason <HGISLASO@regina.ca>; Jamie Hanson
<JHANSON@regina.ca>; Neil Struthers <NSTRUTHE@regina.ca>; Eric de Waal
<EDEWAAL@regina.ca>
Subject: RE: Stakeholder and BeHeard drafted emails

 
 

From: Janine Daradich <JRDARADI@regina.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2022 12:39 PM
To: Hayley Gislason <HGISLASO@regina.ca>; Jamie Hanson <JHANSON@regina.ca>; Neil Struthers
<NSTRUTHE@regina.ca>; Eric de Waal <EDEWAAL@regina.ca>
Cc: Bobbie Selinger <BSELINGE@regina.ca>
Subject: RE: Stakeholder and BeHeard drafted emails
 
I’m wondering if we need to say that next steps will include further site analysis?
 

From: Hayley Gislason <HGISLASO@regina.ca> 
Sent: Thursday, June 23, 2022 10:02 AM
To: Jamie Hanson <JHANSON@regina.ca>; Neil Struthers <NSTRUTHE@regina.ca>; Eric de Waal
<EDEWAAL@regina.ca>
Cc: Bobbie Selinger <BSELINGE@regina.ca>; Janine Daradich <JRDARADI@regina.ca>
Subject: Stakeholder and BeHeard drafted emails
 

16(1)(b)

16(1)(a)(b)



Hey Team, I drafted suggested emails below for tomorrow morning and afternoon respectively, feel
free to tweak (note these would not require higher level approval).
 
Stakeholders Email:
 
Good morning,
 
Thank you for your interest and participation in the New Indoor Aquatics Facility Feasibility Study.
 
The study is now complete and the report is going to Executive Committee of Council on July 6 and
City Council on July 13. You are on our Interested Parties list and can expect to receive a copy of the
report from City Clerks this afternoon.
 
If you are available, we would love to have your support as a delegation, or if you are unavailable, a
written submission would be great as well. For more information on how to appear before Council,
click here. The deadline is 1 p.m. on the Thursday prior to the scheduled meeting.
 
If the recommendations are approved by Council, we will continue to work on the planning and
design of the facility. Next steps will include further collaboration with you, our stakeholders and the
public, to realize the vision of an inclusive, sustainable and accessible community destination that
serves Regina residents and visitors for generations to come.
 
Once again, thank you for your input and ideas. If you have questions or concerns in advance of the
meeting please, let us know.
 
Best regards,
The Indoor Aquatics Facility Project Team
 
BeHeard Email:
 
Good morning,
 
Thank you for your interest and participation in the New Indoor Aquatics Facility Feasibility Study.
 
The study is now complete and the report is going to Executive Committee of Council on July 6 and
City Council on July 13. You can find a link to the report here.
 
If the recommendations are approved by Council, we will continue to work on the planning and
design of the facility. Next steps will include further collaboration with our stakeholders and the
public, to realize the vision of an inclusive, sustainable and accessible community destination that
serves Regina residents and visitors for generations to come.
 
Best regards,
The Indoor Aquatics Facility Project Team
 



 
Hayley Gislason
Pronouns: she, her
Senior Communications Strategist
Communications & Engagement
 
306.530.6630
hgislaso@regina.ca
Regina.ca
 

 
 
Treaty 4 Territory and homeland of the Métis.
 
 




